
Thank you for asking for submissions for this bill. 

I consider that Medicare benefits should only be paid for clinically relevant services. An ultrasound 
service to determine the gender of the child in order to abort a certain gender is not a clinically relevant 
service.

Thank you

Yours sincerely




